
-----Original Message----- 
From: goracin94@yahoo.com [mailto:goracin94@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 9:36 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Regulatory Notice 09-25 
 
Theodore Scroback 
2851 Norris Freeway 
Andersonville, TN 37705-3906 
 
 
June 26, 2009 
 
FINRA - Financial Industry Regulatory Authority 
  
 FINRA - Financial Industry Regulatory Authority: 
 
I am a licensed insurance professional and registered representative. I am writing to 
you because I strongly object to expanding FINRA's suitability obligations to 
recommendations that do not involve securities.  
 
FINRA's authority should not be expanded to include non-securities products and 
services. 
 
I urge you NOT to expand FINRA's suitability obligations to include recommendations 
that do not involve securities. Thank you for considering my views on this issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Theodore A. Scroback 
8654940702 
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